
 

Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Wednesday, September 28.  

______ Today is our Football Jamboree at Voyager Middle School.  Show up and 

support our team! 

______ Join Gateway’s GIVE club and make our school and community a better place! 

Help plan activities like food and donation drives and show leadership at our school. Our 

first GIVE club meeting will be Wednesday, October 5th during lunch. Please eat your 

lunch first, and then when you are excused, please join us in the library. 

______ Calling all 8th graders! Help read and review new books as a part of our 8th 

grade Gateway Reads Committee. Join us in the library after lunch each Friday to help 

decide which books will be featured next year. Our first meeting will be on Friday, 

October 7th. Email Mrs. Stephens if you are interested in joining! 

______ The Gateway Cross Country team had their first meet yesterday at Harbor Point 

middle school.  Everyone on the team gave great effort.  

 The Gateway girls finished 3rd.  Clair Todd, Tori Hopkins, Sophie Anderson, Allie 

Bangerter and Kaylie Park were the first five finishers for Gateway. 

 The Gateway boys finished 3rd.  Travis Johnson, Malcom Winters, Bradley Nakajima, 

Andrew Lammers and Johnathan Yuen were the top five finishers for the boys team. 

 Great work to the entire team.  The cross country team has a home meet Thursday at 

Gateway. 

______ Take a moment... (pause) 

Look at your stomach... (pause) 

Do you see skin or undergarments? (pause) 

If you do, here is a gentle reminder 

Per the Gateway Dress Code- the bottom of your shirt should be touching or 

overlapping the top of your pants, shorts or skirt. 

Tomorrow let's all meet the dress code. 

______ If you are a 7th or 8th grader on a fall sports team, please make sure you have 

paid your athletic participation fee and purchased your ASB card for this school year.  

This is a requirement to be able to participate in Sports.   

______ Thursday is the deadline for World Language Assessment registration, so be 

sure to bring your completed WLA form with payment to the Office by Thursday 

afternoon. The forms are available in the kiosk near the Counseling Office.    



______ This Friday is National Day for Truth and Reconciliation which is known as Orange Shirt day. 

This day honors the Native American children in the United States and Canada that were forced into 

Indian boarding schools.  Wear orange on Friday, maybe with your PJ's, to help promote awareness 

and show your support.  Your teacher will now show you a short video to educate you on this. 

Orange Shirt Day Video 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Fjs5s4nRmGI

